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Ngā whāinga | Purpose 

To provide information regarding Te Koukou Transport Committee Workshop to be held 7 May 
2024.   

Horopaki | Context  

• In 2016, Council formally adopted the recommendations of the “Northland Transport 
Collaboration Opportunities Business Case” resulting in the pooling of their transport 
resources into a Shared Services Business Unit (SSBU) which is known as the Northland 
Transportation Alliance (NTA). 

• A review of how transportation services are being delivered in Northland has been 
undertaken, informed by: 

o Rational section 17a Review (April 2023) 
o Field Force Four Maintenance Contracts Review and subsequent Contract 

Rejuvenation process 
o Integral Group Review of Transportation Services (March 2024) 
o NTA Review Documents – Consolidated Staff Feedback dated 4 April 2024 

• These reports and information on options for how transportation services could be 
delivered is being provided to inform workshop discussions with each Council over the 
coming weeks. 

• The outcomes of these workshops will inform a decisions paper to Council. 

Ngā kōrerorero | Discussion  

• What is the preferred transportation delivery option for FNDC? 

E whai ake nei | Next Steps  

• Te Koukou workshop     7 May 2024 
• Council decision on the preferred option End May 
• Confirm model details    June onwards 
• Implement the change   TBC 
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